
   ISHP virtual シンポジウム（4 ⽉ 23 ⽇〜24 ⽇）のご案内 
 
 ISHP President, Axel Helmstädter から、3 ⽉ 5 ⽇下記の案内が届きました。 
興味のある⽅は、各⾃で E-mail 登録をしてください。 
                           （国際委員会 森本和滋） 
as communicated before, the International Society for the History of Pharmacy will hold a 
virtual symposium at the end of April, along with the official assemblies, mandatory according 
to the law. I am happy to announce that we got a variety of submissions from all over the world 
to compile a rather interesting and stimulating program. The official meetings will be held 
Friday, April 23, 6-8 pm, and are framed by historical lectures Friday afternoon and whole 
Saturday. Details can be seen from our website:  
https://histpharm.org/projects-and-prospects-virtual-symposium-and-general-assembly/ 
By technical reasons, we kindly ask for a short registration via E-mail 
(symposium@histpharm.org). 
 
Axel Helmstädter 
ISHP President        
                           


